
 

 

Notification of Head Office Relocation 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that, effective August 7, 2023, Optorun relocated its head office and part 

of its R & D Center to a new location in Tsurugashima, Saitama, Japan, as described below, for the 

purpose of strengthening its business foundation and increasing efficiency of its business operations. 

 

１．Department to be transferred 

Management・Some R & D Center functions, Sales Dept, Quality Audit Dept, Internal Audit・ 

Corporate Management Dept・General Affairs & Human Resources Dept・Accounting & Finance Dept 

※The entire R & D Center is scheduled to be relocated from Kawagoe to the new Tsurugashima site 

in due course. 

 

２．Access/Contact us of Tsurugashima Office 

【Access】6-1-1 Fujimi Tsurugashima-shi Saitama-ken 350-2201 Japan 

 

【Contact us】 
  By Phone By Fax 

Main +81-49-299-8199 +81-49-299-8329 

Sales Devision +81-49-299-8239 +81-49-299-8233 

CS 
+81-49-239-3395 

(unchanged) 

+81-49-239-3392 

(unchanged) 

R & D Center 
+81-49-239-3381 

(unchanged) 

+81-49-239-3381 

(unchanged) 


